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Bowden (King), Anissa

From: John Bosio [johnb2849@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2016 6:03 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: Re: City Clerk Office Auto Reply

Subject:     Rezoning of Webber Property—Update!! See PS below 
From:     John Bosio (johnb2849@sbcglobal.net) 
To:     cityclerk@a2gov.org; 
Date:     Saturday, December 17, 2016 3:38 PM 
 
 
To whom it my concern: 
 
I'm a property owner within the 100 foot limit of proposed property i.e. 2857 packard road...7.7 acres 
that is being rezoned to a R1E  (single -family dwelling district-With conditions).   I would like to have 
it noted that I'm against such a move to rezone this property because of the following.... 
 
            1)  Too close to my back yard... 
            2)  More noise & light  pollution to the area... 
            3)  No access to the buhr park except thru property owners yards or go arround packard 
street... 
            4) Loss of privacy of present residents in the area...via...back yard areas, etc... 
            5) Houses are set too close together when built on this property ...thus bringing the property 
values down for those who live in the area for many years... 
            6) Problems with traffic to & from Packard unless a traffic light is installed on packard.. 
             7) Etc... 
 
So you can see the problems we'll have if this rezoning goes forward.... 
 
 
            Sincerely Concerned....John & Sharan Bosio 
                                                    2849 easy street 
                                                    Ann arbor, Mi.  48104 
                                                    734-262-1658 
                                                    
                                                    johnb2849@sbcglobal.net 
 
PS….A Signed copy of this letter is also being Sent in the Mail!! 
 
 

On Saturday, December 17, 2016 3:41 PM, CityClerk <CityClerk@a2gov.org> wrote: 
 

Thank you for your email.  If your email requires a response, someone will get back to you within one 
(1) business day.   
  
FOIA's will be answered within five (5) business days after the date received. 
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If you have emailed an application for an Absentee Ballot, this response serves as your confirmation 
that your request has been received.  Please note that 2pm on the Saturday prior to the election is 
the latest that the City Clerk's Office can mail absentee ballots by law. In-person requests will still be 
accepted on the day before the election, until 4pm. All voted ballots must be received in the City 
Clerk's Office by 8pm Election Day. 
  
All other emails will be forwarded to the appropriate department for action. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Office of the Ann Arbor City Clerk 
301 E. Huron Street 
Ann Arbor, MI  48104 
734.794.6140 (O) 
734.994.8296 (Fax) 
cityclerk@a2gov.org 
 


